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Beyond Coding: Human Factors in Software Engineering  

 

(Intro) Suzanne Miller: Welcome to SEI Podcasts, a production of Carnegie Mellon 

University Software Engineering Institute. The SEI is a federally funded research and 

development center sponsored by the U.S. Department of Defense and operated by 

Carnegie Mellon University. A transcript of today’s podcast is posted on the SEI website 

at sei.cmu.edu/podcasts.  

My name is Suzanne Miller, and I am a principal researcher with the Agile-in-

Government program here at the SEI. Today I am pleased to welcome you to a 

roundtable discussion exploring Human Factors in Software Engineering.  

I am going to have my colleagues introduce themselves and tell us a little bit about their 

work at the SEI before we delve into today’s topic. I will start with myself.  

Andrew Mellinger:  

Hasan Yasar:  

Suzanne Miller:  

• First Question: I would like each of you to tell us about your own experiences and 

observations regarding human factors in software engineering. What have you seen 

through your work in the field?  

• Second Question:  

• Third Question:  

• Final Question: Looking ahead, where do you see the field headed?  

 

Suzanne Miller: Thank you for joining us. Links to resources mentioned in our podcast 

are available in our transcript. This podcast is available on the SEI website at 

https://www.sei.cmu.edu/publications/podcasts/index.cfm
http://www.sei.cmu.edu/
http://www.sei.cmu.edu/
http://www.sei.cmu.edu/podcasts/


sei.cmu.edu/podcasts and on SoundCloud, Stitcher, iTunes, YouTube, and wherever else 

you download your podcasts. As always, if you have any questions please don’t hesitate 

to email us at info@sei.cmu.edu. Thank you.   
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